
FREE CHRISTMAS STOCKING WORKSHOP 

With Nadine Kirk 

Saturday, August 17th, 10am – 2pm 
Lomita Library Community Room 

24200 Narbonne Ave, Lomita 

 
Nadine will show us how easy these stockings are to make 
using the quilt-as-you-go technique.  Please bring your own 
lunch, as well as your Christmas stash.  Nadine will have 
some fabric, as well as pre-cut batting! 

 

Sign up at the Workshop table or send an email to 
workshopcoordinator@southbayquiltersguild.org  
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